
Dear Friend
s,

General conference is just a month 

away! To help you get ready, we’ve 

made a set of memory cards to help 

you recognize the members of the First 

Presidency and Quorum of the Twelve 

Apostles. And on page 22, you’ll find 

the story of a girl who prayed about 

an important question and found her 

answer in general conference.

Start now to get ready for conference!

The Friend

Was there a letter or a story in this  
month’s issue that helped you? Tell us 
about it. Turn to page 48 to find out how.

Lots to Be Grateful For

For family home 
evening, we put up 

a “Gratitude Tree” (Nov. 
2013). We had a blast 
putting up a new leaf 
each day in November. 
We put up things 
ranging from Jesus and 
Heavenly Father to corn 
and animals to toys and 
tractors. Our list was 
amazing!
Brendon, Caleb, and 
Benson W., ages 6, 4,  
and 2, Idaho, USA

How I Read the Friend

I am reading the Friend with my pet skunk, Stink!
Janelle S., age 10, Oregon, USA

You,re 
Invited!

	WHAT: 	A special meeting just for girls  
		  and women
	 WHO: 	All girls 8 and over
	WHEN: 	Saturday, September 27,  
		  6 p.m. Mountain Daylight Time

Don’t miss this special chance to hear  
our Church leaders speak just to you!

Please write and tell us about your  
experience at this special meeting!


